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- Babcock&Wilcox LIS

P.0. Box 1260, Lynchburg, Va. 24505
Telephone: (804} 384-5111

February 11, 1980

- -

Mr. Walter P. Haass, Chief : -

Quality Assurance Branch SR P —— e
~ 7 " Division of Project Management

U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission

Wasnington, D0.C. 20555 e - —

Dear Mr. Haass: 4 o ) . .

In compliance with the organizational change noti<ication requirements of the
NRC letter dated July 8, 1977, "Acceptance of Revision to Topical Report”, we
are providing the following information concerning organizational changes within
the B&i Nuclear Power Generation Division.

On or about February 15, 1980, the Engineering Department organization shown in
Figure 1-13 of 3iW QA Topical Report BAW-1009%A, Rev. 3, will change as shown in
Attachment I. As a result of this charge, certain responsibilities of Engineering
Sections currently described in Section 1.1.1.2 of the Topical Recort will be
reassigned within the Engineering Department. In addition, the Integration function
presently descricea in Seciion 3 of the Topical Report will no longer exist as a
separate entity but rather its responsibilities will be distributed among the
various Engineering Sections.

We have reviewed the organizational changes and find that they have no impact on

the QA program commitments contained in our Topical Report. The re-assignment of
Enginesring responsibilities and the distribution of the Integration function are
summarized in Attachment II. These organizational changes wiil be incorporated into
the next revision of the QA Topical Report BAW-10096A, Rev. 3.

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact Mr. William B.
Speight (Ext. 2902) of my staff.

Ve ly yours,

James H. Taylor
JHT :mbh Manager, Licensing
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